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Submission to the review of alcohol

I am a medical practitioner, retired from active practice. I was very appalled over the years by the injuries I saw related to excess
alcohol intake. Please keep the present laws in place.

Regards,

Jim Scougall

Doctor

Jim Scougall 

Sat 9/04/2016 5:15 PM

To:Liquor Law Review <liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;




